
From: Kelly Schnare  
Sent: Monday, July 21, 2025 2:02 PM
To: HRM Clerks <hrmclerks@gmail.com>; Office, Clerks <clerks@halifax.ca>
Subject: [External Email] Request for presentation at Environment & and Sustainability standing
committee Summer 2025

[This email has been received from an external person or system]

Attention Clerks office, 

Re: 
Request for presentation at Environment & and Sustainability standing committee
Summer 2025

Thank you for the acknowledgement of the request to present at the HRM ESSCs next
meeting regarding The Natural Edge Program.

I have attached a preliminary slide deck which I can update when we have a scheduled
presentation slot: 

Item 10.3.2 



Requests for the ESSC council membership to consider include: 
 
-Support in general for The Natural Edge Program.
-Support a discussion and staff report to partner in Native Species priority gardening in
HRM greenhouses.
-Support for a request to consider formal partnership in growing Lakeshore specific
species with the local nonprofit Re-imagining Atlantic Habours league (RAH2050) as
RAH2050 is a provincial delivery partner with Watersheds Canada Natural Edge
Program. RAH2050 has delivered over 4000 (2025) local individualized stewardship
property reports and over 10 Lake Summary reports in the last 5 years as the delivery
partner of the Canadian Wildlife Federation’s Love Your Lake (LYL) program. Reference
to the LYL program can be made from presentations on record at the E. Marine Dr.
Community Council in 2021 & 2022. 
 
Thank you for you correspondence on this request, it is very appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, Kelly Schnare

 
Special Projects Director with RAH2050 : Re-imagining Atlantic Harbours for 2050

#RAH2050

 




